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PLATINA Interactive Conference/Workshop – Good 

Practices in Sustainable Waterway Planning: Putting 

Theory to Practice 

14-15 November 2011, Brussels 
 
 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the PLATINA Interactive Conference/Workshop on Good 

Practices in Sustainable Waterway Planning on 14-15 November 2011, organized by 

International Commission for the Protection of the Danube River (ICPDR) and Inland 

Navigation Europe (INE). 

 

 

The purpose of the workshop is to present the results of the work that has been done to 

create the PLATINA Manual on Good Practices in Navigation Planning and 

Environmental Protection to practitioners in the field who can use it. This means it is 

targeted at persons from the administrations and planning offices who are developing 

and carrying out navigational infrastructure projects or officials from Environment 

Ministries who have to respond to proposals. The workshop will discuss the application 

of these principles of the Manual in projects under development or planned to be 

developed in future. 

 

You are cordially invited to participate in this workshop/conference, which will start with 

a welcome dinner on 14
th

 and proceed on 15
th

 of November 2011, in Brussels. 

 

Please indicate your availability by sending an e-mail or fax to: 

International Commission for the Protection of the Danube River (ICPDR): 

Ms Sanja Kujundzic 

e-mail: icpdr@unvienna.org 

Phone: +43-1 26060 5567 

Fax: +43-1 26060 5895 



 
 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

We look forward to receiving your confirmation of participation and welcoming you at 

the Conference in Brussels! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

                                               
 

Philip Weller                                                           Karin de Schepper 

ICPDR Executive Secretary                                   INE General Secretary 


